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AHCU Member, Elizabeth Elsenpeter, Awarded 
MNCU Foundation Scholarship Council 

Scholarship 
 
Coon Rapids, MN – March 20, 2024 – Anoka Hennepin Credit Union is 
proud to announce that Elizabeth Elsenpeter, has won a $1,000 
Scholarship from the Minnesota Credit Union Foundation Scholarship 
Council (FSC). A total of $18,000 was awarded to 18 credit union 
members in Minnesota for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
Nearly 1,000 students from credit unions throughout the state applied 
for scholarships. Applicants were selected based on their essays 
submitted to the FSC. This year’s essay question was: “Who has inspired 
you for your personal growth, to make a positive difference and why?” 

Scholarships were given away to students in two categories: Traditional 
and Non-Traditional.  AHCU has been a long-time supporter of the FSC 
Scholarship program. 
 
Elsenpeter wrote “His calling in life and career was sincere, encouraging me to find my own. The compassion he has 
is just one of the many reasons he is my role model,” speaking of her older brother who is studying neurology. 
 
Nicole Hesley, VP – Marketing & Business Development at AHCU, said, “post-secondary education is an expensive 
commitment to a young person’s future and having an additional scholarship opportunity for our members is an 
amazing gift. It’s one of the many reasons AHCU is a supporter of the FSC scholarship program.” 
 
 
About AHCU - Anoka Hennepin Credit Union is a community-based, nonprofit financial institution. We are a 
member-owned cooperative governed by a member-elected volunteer board of directors.   

At Anoka Hennepin Credit Union, we are driven by our passion for service. Our members always come first. From 
learning your name to answering your financial questions, we want to get to know you, build a lasting relationship, 
and help you secure the best possible financial future. Because we’re run by members, for members, you can be 
confident everything at AHCU is done with your best interest in mind. 
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